
中⼤賽 2022 進⼊校園安排 

 

敬啟者： 

 
承蒙各⽅支持，中⼤賽2022反應熱烈，本會謹此致以衷⼼謝意。 

 
香港中⽂⼤學早前宣佈，校⽅將於 2022 年 2 月 24 日起，要求所有持香港身分證進⼊校園

之訪客向保安⼈員出示最少接種⼀劑疫苗之電⼦或列印紀錄，⽅能進⼊校園。所有基於合理醫療
原因不適宜接種疫苗的訪客則須出示相關醫療證明，以及過去七天內發出之病毒測試陰性報告，

⽅能進⼊校園。12歲以下或持有醫⽣證明不宜接種疫苗者則可獲豁免。 

 

因此，煩請所有參賽者、教練及陪同家長於比賽日前填妥以下申報表： 

https://forms.gle/P8v1PGeAqJmtDvQW7 

 

申報謹於比賽當日有效，活動完結後即會銷毀。 

 

此外，據校⽅要求，訪客需於⼤門出示身份證明⽂件進⾏登記，並於夏鼎基運動場掃描

「安⼼出⾏」。請各位帶備所需⽂件，以便進⼊賽場。 

 

再次感謝各位對本賽事的支持，如有任何查詢，歡迎電郵 cuhkarchers@gmail.com。

我們期待在比賽中與您見面。 

 

 

香港中⽂⼤學射藝會 謹啟 
 
  



CUHK Archery Open 2022 Campus Visiting Arrangements 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

On behalf of the CUHK Archery Club, I would like to express our profound gratitude for your 
enthusiastic response to CUHK Archery Open 2022. 

 
As per recent announcement from CUHK, starting from 24 February 2022, all visitors using a 
Hong Kong Identity Card must provide security personnel a digital or printed copy of a vaccination 
record showing at least one dose prior to entering the campus. All visitors, residents and contractors 
unable to be vaccinated due to a valid medical reason must produce a medical certificate 
accompanied by a negative COVID-19 result issued within the past seven days. Those aged 12 or 
below or unfit for vaccination due to health reasons with relevant proof from a medical practitioner 
will be exempted from the requirement. 

 
In view of the entry requirements, please complete the following declaration form on or before 
your competition date: https://forms.gle/P8v1PGeAqJmtDvQW7 
 
The form is only valid on the day of the competition, and will be destroyed at the end of the event. 

 
Moreover, the school requires all visitors to show their identity documents at the school gate and use 
the “Leave Home Safe” app at the Sir Philip Haddon-Cave Sports Field. Please prepare the 
aforementioned documents for a smoother entrance into the competition venue. 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at cuhkarchers@gmail.com. Thank you 
for supporting this event, and we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Best regards, 
CUHK Archery Club 


